
YEAR 1 PLANNING FOR FRIDAY 20TH MARCH 2020 

 
Good morning Year 1.  

 

I cannot believe it´s been a week already. You have had such a busy week but you 

have been so dedicated and hardworking Year 1! I am so proud of all of you. A big 

thank you to the grown-ups who are helping you, too. 

 

Please can I ask those who have yet to send anything back to try and share some work 

over the next day or so-I am eagerly awaiting your emails. 

 

Let´s keep going through the pack, which you received a week ago, Friday 13th March. 

The school Office is open and if you wanted to collect the pack, please contact the 

school before visiting, to make arrangements. However, alternative tasks are provided 

below, for those who did not receive the pack. 

 

1. SPELLING 

You have had your usual spelling lists this week to practise. Today, we would normally 

have our spelling test so I would like you to ask an adult to test you on your words. If 

you need to practise your words further, try to use them in a short sentence and write 

them in your handwriting books. 

 

For those who did not receive the pack, please refer back to the 100 high frequency 

words (given before Christmas holidays). Please read them and write 5-10 sentences 

using as many of them as possible in each sentence.  

 

 

2. LITERACY. Today we are going investigate the spelling rule for adding ‘-s’ or ‘-es’ as  
a plural marker for nouns. On Active Learn, you have a game under my stuff or my 
library. Click on the spelling bug logo and click on the game, Adding –s or –es to 
words. Watch the video first to remind yourself of the rules: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Complete the following work after learning about the rules for plurals. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 

3. NUMERACY. Today I would like you to go on to Numbots and try to score as many 

points as you can. Remember that you earn more coins the faster you are, so be sure to 

concentrate and do your best. I would also like to see you unlocking gold on as many of 

your Active Learn maths games too. Good luck! 

 

On Active Learn there is a new Maths Abacus game there. Please try to complete that. 

It is in My stuff or in my library and called Starfish Strike 1.19 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK 

 

• You have a new icon on Active Learn called Bug Club. It is under My stuff. Here 

you will find many books suited to your Reading Stage. This weekend I would like 

you to read the two books. There are questions at the end for you to answer too. 

• Click on the Penguin Cam under the green link in my stuff. This is a live camera 

of the penguins in Edinburgh zoo in Scotland. There are other animals there too, 

which you can look at. 

• Complete the Scavenger hunt around your house – it is on the next page. 

• Also under the green link on my stuff, I have added two Saturday activities to get 

you moving: Saturday dance and Saturday Yoga. You can do this on Saturday 

and Sunday, if you wish. Have a fun! 

 

 

Thank you for all your hard work at home and remember, I am here if you have any 

questions or feedback for me on info@calpeschool.com. I will try my best to respond 

during normal school working hours. Please mark and check your children´s work. If you 

could write Year 1 in the subject, this will help it to reach me. 

  

Good luck and enjoy your weekend, 

Miss Gwenno 
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